## Historic First Meeting Of The Temple Beth Am Sisterhood

Frances Copeland, President Protem, called the first meeting of the Temple Beth Am Sisterhood to order, recently. The members formed several committees. What began at the University Center For Religion And Life as an informal luncheon ended by highlighting a drawing. Debborah Dixon won two tickets to "A Chorus Line" at the Sahara. Anyone wishing to join may call 645-6624.



Micki D. Hecht

Pillischer



During the meeting: (L-R Back) Kay Lingaton, Fran Goldman & Clare Morrison (L-R Front) Millie Cohen & Dorothy Grant



After the meeting: (L-R) Vanessa Schuman & Estelle Huslander



Debbie Dixon -photographer won the drawing, two tickets to "A Chorus Line" at the Sahara.



(L-R) Fran Goldman & Kay Lingaton (In Front) Taylor Judith Denton Pratt enjoying the desert & punch.



Pearl Reisman listening.



After the meeting: (L-R) Este Dobbs & Micki D. Hecht



(L-R) Dorothy Grant, Melissa D. Hecht & Pearl Reisman